
(xix)Mr A Jarvie  
 
To the Chair of the Corporate Resources Committee 
 
‘At the 30 July Full Council, all of the financial returns as submitted to CoSLA were 
agreed to be released but this information is still not forthcoming. What is the reason 
for this delay and just when will Members have that information?’ 
 
I can confirm that in the first instance, the COSLA returns will be submitted to the Resources 
Sub Committee for discussion and review. The Sub Committee will meet on 26 November. 

 


